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MEMO

To: A.J. Johnson, City Administrator

From: Nancy A. Lueck, Finance Director

Date: April 9, 2009

Re: Copier/Printer Lease

The City currently has a 5-year operating lease for the City's main copier which will
expire in November of 2010. Xerox representatives recently approached City staff with
the option of converting the existing lease into a new 5-year lease for a new machine with
a savings in monthly costs. Based on our average usage, the City is currently paying
$906.63 per month. Under the proposed new lease this will decrease to $847.11 per
month for an average monthly savings of $59.52 ($714.24 annually).

The new machine will have the same basic features as the current machine. These include

print/copy/scan functions, 3-hoIe punch feature, department accounting codes, and a
similar copy speed.

Please include this request to enter into a lease agreement with Xerox Corporation for a
new copier on the agenda for the April 16, 2009 meeting. Please contact me if you have
any questions or need additional information.












